
 

Plexconcil Circular dated 03.04.2020 

 

Dear All Members, 

 

Subject : Regarding seeking members input for 2nd meeting of India-Ecuador Joint Economic and 
Trade Committee 

 

We wish to inform you that the Second Meeting of India-Ecuador Joint Economic and Trade 
Committee (JETCO) is proposed to be held in May/June 2020.  

 

In this regard, the Ministry of MSME is seeking comments/inputs from MSME sector's 
perspective. Members are requested to furnish relevant issues/proposals, if any, that may be taken up 
with Ecuador side on or before 10.04.2020 to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org 

 

 

Best regards 

 

Bharti Parave 

Plexconcil 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Crystal Tower, Gundivali Road No.3 
Off Sir M. V Road, Andheri (E) 
Mumbai - 400 069 
Tel : +91 22 26833951 / 52 
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